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To the QLD Parliament,

I am writing to you about the proposal to extend the Qld Covid emergency powers.

These powers do not need to be extended.

We have seen over the last few months that the general medical effective of Covid itself is
comparable to the common colds and flues that are constantly in society. We do not have

emergency powers for them, we do not need them for Covid anymore.

It is the vaccination mandates and isolation rules that have caused the greatest strain on the
medical field, not Covid itself.

Covid 19, especially all of the mandates that have been imposed because of it, have had a
negative effect on the people of Queensland for long enough. We are over it. We are ready
to move forward using our own wisdom.

There is NO need to extend these emergency powers. We can see from across the world
that it it is time to move on. Queensland needs to lead the way in Australia to giving
Australian’s their freedoms back.

This is a democracy, the people are moving on. It’s time for the government to follow suit!

Covid numbers are reducing, community immunity is increasing and the doctors on the
front line that I talk to say that Covid is now endemic.

Do not cause more harm on the Queensland Community. Do not extend the emergency
powers any longer.

Toni Pett

Kind Regards
Toni Pett
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